
HB 1528 -- Auto Insurance

Sponsor:  Luetkemeyer

This bill prohibits auto insurers from requiring that a motor
vehicle be repaired at a specific auto repair shop, unless the
claimant expressly requests a referral or the insurer informs the
claimant in writing of his or her right to select an auto repair
shop.  The bill also prohibits insurers from limiting the cost of
the repair to the estimated cost provided by the insurer’s repair
shop.


